INFORMATION ABOUT
LEAD SERVICE REPLACEMENT AND ASSESSMENT PROGRAM
PACKET No. 104

NOTICE AND OFFER OF ASSESSMENT PROGRAM TO PROPERTY OWNERS

¢ Saint Paul Regional Water Services (SPRWS) is offering a voluntary Lead Service
Replacement and Assessment Program to assist property owners in the city of Saint

Paul who choose to replace their portion of lead water service on private property.

¢ This Program allows property owners to have the cost of the lead service replacement on their
property assessed and collected with their property taxes. The Program is explained further on
the enclosed Instructions for Lead Service Replacement and Assessment Program.

¢ Enclosed are the following documents:

Instructions for Lead Service Replacement and Assessment Program (green form).
Diagram of typical water service (green form).

Answers to Common Questions (white form).

A list of plumbing contractors (white form).

Waiver of Mechanic’s Lien Rights (blue form). This form must be given to the plumbing
contractor to complete.

Application / Completion Form (yellow form).
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If you need further assistance, please call SPRWS Engineering Division at 651-266-6270.



